
Dear Valued Guest, 

We hope you are enjoying your stay with us. This is a friendly reminder regarding our late 

check-out policy: 

Check-out time is typically at 11:00 AM. If you would like to request a late check-out, please 

inform the front desk before 10:00 AM on your departure day. Depending on availability, we 

may be able to accommodate your request. 

For late check-out requests made after the designated time, an additional fee may apply. 

Thank you for your understanding, and we look forward to serving you. 

Best Regards, 

The Hotel Team 


